
  

 

December 11, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

In reference to building a covered batting cage at the sports complex on Breman Road in 

Elberta, Alabama, for Elberta High School, we ask that you waive the permit fees on the 

construction of the covered batting cage.  The permit number is BPC24-000343.  This 

project is needed for us to provide a safe environment for our baseball and softball teams. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Branton Bailey, Principal 

 


